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July 28, 2021                     
 
Holly Willford 
Town Clerk 
Town of Pelham 
20 Pelham Town Square 
Fonthill, ON 
L0S 1E0 
 
SENT ELECTRONICALLY 
 
 
Dear Ms. Willford, 
 
Please be advised that the Board of Directors of the Niagara Peninsula Conservation Authority 
(NPCA) adopted the following resolution at its meeting of July 16, 2021:  
 

Resolution No. FA-141-2021  
Moved by Member Smith  
Seconded by Member Woodhouse  
 
1. THAT Report No. FA-45-21 RE: Compliance and Enforcement 2021 Q2 Statistics 

BE RECEIVED.  
 
2. THAT a meeting with jurisdiction municipalities be CONVENED to address 

environmental compliance and enforcement challenges identified in the staff 
report.  

 
3. AND FURTHER THAT a copy of this report be CIRCULATED to the Niagara 

Peninsula Conservation Authority (NPCA) municipalities.  
CARRIED 

 
Accordingly, for your reference, please find the subject Report No. FA-45-21 attached hereto.  
Staff from the NPCA will be in contact with your municipality in the coming weeks to discuss the 
matter. In the interim, should you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact Chandra 
Sharma, NPCA CAO, at (905) 788-3135 or at csharma@npca.ca. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Grant Bivol 
 
Grant Bivol 
NPCA Clerk / Board Secretariat 
 
 
att. 
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